
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

ASHEVILLE DIVISION 

100 Otis Street 
Asheville, NC  28801 

Customer Service:  (828) 771-7300 

NOTICE:  All hearings scheduled for August 2022 in Asheville will be conducted 
telephonically.  If evidence needs to be presented in your case or you anticipate extensive argument, 
you will need to either continue the matter to a future hearing date in Asheville or contact chambers 
(704-350-7565) for a special setting.  If the court is unable to understand a party or attorney appearing 
telephonically for technical reasons, the court will continue the hearing to a future date. 

All parties, including pro se debtors, with matters scheduled for hearing August 2, August 16, and August 
17 should dial-in at 9:15 a. m. using the below dial-in information.  

AT&T Teleconference Service:  888-684-8852 
Access Code:  6204691# 
Security Code:  4524# 

Once court starts, the phone line will be locked to avoid disruptions in court.  When all your matters 
have been heard, the court will advise you when it is appropriate to disconnect. 

UNTIL YOUR CASE IS CALLED, please activate the mute button, and do not place the call on hold as it 
causes a disruption on the phone line and in court. 

Please contact chambers at 704-350-7565 or email hodges_hearings@ncwb.uscourts.gov if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

*************** 
  NO COURT 
*************** 

HONORABLE GEORGE R. HODGES 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR 
JULY 25 - 29, 2022  

SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY; 
PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES, 

OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 
FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  




